
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18/02/22 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Changes after half term 

 

We would like to thank you for your support over the last half term, with maintaining our high 

standards of punctuality and uniform over the past 7 weeks in particular. We would also like to take 

this opportunity to wish you a happy and safe half term break.  We are looking forward to seeing 

many of our Year 11 learners taking part in additional masterclasses over this period.  

 

As of Monday 28th February 2022, we are reverting to our pre-COVID PE arrangements. As such, it 

is important to note that learners will need to attend the academy every day in their full uniform 

with their PE kits brought with them to change into for their PE lessons and extracurricular 

activities. Learners will return to using the academy changing rooms to change for these PE lessons 

and activities during lesson time or after school. Please remind your child that hoodies are not part 

of either their school uniform or PE kit and are not permitted anywhere on the academy site.  

 

In order to continue to uphold our core values, next half term we will be focusing on how learners 

conduct themselves in and around the academy, ensuring that they uphold our Trust value of 

‘Respecting other and our world’, through their communication with their peers and adults.  This 

will be also fed into our ‘Rewarding effort’ value as learners who are able to display this in a positive 

way will continue to be rewarded through our merits and various other rewards initiatives.  

Learners will have the opportunity to share their thoughts on this through assemblies, tutor time 

sessions and through our Personal Development Programme. 

 

We are increasingly aware of the speculation around what the Government will announce in the 

coming weeks regarding updated COVID restrictions and the potential removal of all restrictions 

and requirements. Please be assured that Beacon Hill Academy and Dudley Academies Trust will 

keep up to date with any announcements that are made and act accordingly based on the 

information shared. As we have done throughout the entire pandemic, we intend to take a cautious 

approach to any guidance shared to ensure the continued safety of our learners, staff and 

community. 

 

Once again, thank you for your support this half term. We wish you all a safe and restful half term. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr S Dhami 

Principal 


